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MSD Construction Project Update 
Blue Rock Road Sewer Separation TRAFFIC ALERT 

 
The Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati (MSD) will begin installing new storm and 
sanitary sewers in Robers Avenue starting July 20, pending weather and the contractor’s 
schedule.   

The project will partially separate sanitary sewage from storm water runoff in order to reduce 
combined sewer overflows (CSOs) to a stream that flows to Winton Lake.   

Work is anticipated to be completed by August 2015. 

Construction will occur primarily Monday through Friday between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m., depending 
on weather and the contractor’s schedule.  Work on Saturdays may be necessary at times. 
MSD’s construction contractor is Larry Smith Inc. 
 
Robers Avenue will be closed during the sewer construction between Jessup Road and 
Colerain Avenue.  Detours will be posted along Colerain Avenue, Jessup Road and Ranlyn 
Avenue. 
 
The Blue Rock Road Project is part of Project Groundwork, MSD’s multi-year plan to reduce 
sewer overflows into streams and rivers in Hamilton County. Project Groundwork will improve 
the quality of our lives through cleaner streams, improved protection of public health, and 
enhancements to the communities where we live, work, and play.  
 
For additional information about the project, please contact MSD Engineering Customer Service 
at (513) 557-3594 or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov or visit 
www.projectgroundwork.org/westfork. 
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